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Soft Launch Date Announced by Classic Car Gaming 

New Automotive Fantasy Gaming Website Will Go Live For the First Time 

SANTA ANA, CA — August 2, 2016 — Today Classic Car Gaming, and its parent 

company All In All Win, Inc. announced they will be soft launching their brand new automotive 

fantasy gaming website on August 11th, 2016. 

“This is an exciting time here at Classic Car Gaming,” said Mark Boice, co-founder of 

Classic Car Gaming. “We have been working on this project for years, and we’re looking 

forward to making it live and available to the world.” 

“Classic cars are more popular than ever, and this new site is going to elevate their 

popularity even further,” said Phil Shuyler, co-founder of Classic Car Gaming. “Players from 

around the world will be able to play, compete, and enjoy this new way to celebrate classic cars.” 

Additional site features and enhancements are planned, however details have not been 

announced. “We will constantly be adding new features to the site, and improving the existing 

experience,” said Shuyler. “Stay tuned for more exciting announcements in the near future.” 
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